
December 3, 2020 

To:  Alliant Energy BGS Files; CCR Operating Record 

From:  Robin Nelson, Environmental & Safety Specialist 

 

 
Meeting with Des Moines County Emergency Management Coordinator 
 
 
On December 3, 2020 I conducted an annual exercise with the Des Moines County 
Emergency Management Coordinator, Gina Hardin. 

Due to COVID -19 we were unable to meet in person and a virtual meeting was held in 
its place.   

We discussed the news that the plant would convert to gas at the end of 2021 and how 
we plan to close the ponds. We also discussed that we are currently running a larger 
Rathbun water line to supply water to the plant. We discussed the decision to construct 
a new pond for low volume waste water and where this would be located. We went over 
the timeline for the pond closure and our initial closure plans. 
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